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Water and Wastewater treatment Plants are Part of the city’s infrastructure 

that needs to be maintained. The WWTP is now coming up on 17 years of 

operation. Wear and tear have caused some of our underground piping to 

come apart. Fortunately, we have been able to repair these problems. Our 

most recent problems came within 2 weeks of each other, both being 

underneath buildings. 

If you think about SEWERS and associated infrastructure which likely older than 

the treatment plant, what kinds of problems do we have underneath our 

streets?  This infrastructure, that we all need, is very important and needs to be 

maintained.  

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


